7/20/2017 Gmail - FW: DEP & ACOR Permits

l i I Gmall Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>
FW: DEP & ACOR Permits

2 messages

Matt Ripley <mripley@rocklandmaine.gov> Thu, Jul 20, 2017 at 10:57 AM

To: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>

From: Michaud, Michelle (Collins) [mailto:Michelle_Michaud@collins.senate.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 1:17 PM

To: richardwhitman62@myfairpoint.net

Cc: Matt Ripley

Subject: DEP & ACOR Permits

Dear Richard,

Thank you for contacting Senator Collins to express your concerns regarding costs related to disposal of
waste from dredging in Rockland the harbor. I appreciate your taking the time to further explain your
concerns with me over the phone.

I have also spoken with the Harbor Master, Matthew Ripley and have copied him on this reply. Mr. Ripley

explained that he is currently reviewing several permitting and dumping avenues and believes that it might
be best to wait until more information is received before involving this office. If the Harbor Management
Commission determines that Senator Collins’ help is needed at a later date I would be happy to work with
the Commission regarding its requests. If it does come to that point, it would be required for the city
management and Commission members to send a formal letter to Senator Collins indicating its specific
request.

In the meantime, Mr. Ripley indicated that he would appreciate Senator Collins’ support with the City’s
EDA grant application. He will send me the details of the grant application that I will forward to Senator
Collins Washington office for support.

I hope that this information is helpful to you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further
assistance.

Sincerely,

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=48ccd04271&jsver=VK6E92h7KU4.en.&view=pt&cat=DREDGE&search=cat&th=15d60809725d5202&simi|=...
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Michelle P. Michaud/Staff Assistant

Office of Susan M. Collins, United States Senator
68 Sewall Street, Rm. 507/Augusta, ME 04330-6350

Phone: (207) 622-8414 / Fax: (207) 622-5884

SUSAN COLLINS

Matt Ripley <mripley@rocklandmaine.gov> Thu, Jul 20, 2017 at 10:57 AM
To: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>

From: richardwhitman62@myfairpoint.net [mailto:richardwhitman62@myfairpoint.net]
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 8:22 PM

To: Michelle_Michaud@collins.senate.gov

Cc: Matt Ripley

Subject: Re: DEP & ACOR Permits

Hi Michelle, | thank you and senator Collins for your interest in this project! there have been many twists and turns in the
process. | am hoping for a positive outcome. thankx again for your time!  richard

On Fri, 7 Jul 2017 17:17:00 +0000, "Michaud, Michelle (Collins)" wrote:

Dear Richard,

Thank you for contacting Senator Collins to express your concerns regarding costs related to disposal of
waste from dredging in Rockland the harbor. I appreciate your taking the time to further explain your
concerns with me over the phone.

I have also spoken with the Harbor Master, Matthew Ripley and have copied him on this reply. Mr. Ripley
explained that he is currently reviewing several permitting and dumping avenues and believes that it might
be best to wait until more information is received before involving this office. If the Harbor Management
Commission determines that Senator Collins’ help is needed at a later date I would be happy to work with
the Commission regarding its requests. If it does come to that point, it would be required for the city
management and Commission members to send a formal letter to Senator Collins indicating its specific
request.

In the meantime, Mr. Ripley indicated that he would appreciate Senator Collins’ support with the City’s
EDA grant application. He will send me the details of the grant application that I will forward to Senator
Collins Washington office for support.

I hope that this information is helpful to you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further
assistance.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=48ccd042718&jsver=VK6E92h7KU4.en.&view=pt&cat=DREDGE&search=cat&th=15d60809725d5202&siml=... 2/3


tel:(207)%20622-8414
tel:(207)%20622-5884
https://www.collins.senate.gov/
mailto:richardwhitman62@myfairpoint.net
mailto:richardwhitman62@myfairpoint.net
mailto:Michelle_Michaud@collins.senate.gov

7/20/2017 Gmail - FW: DEP & ACOR Permits

Sincerely,

Michelle P. Michaud/Staff Assistant

Office of Susan M. Collins, United States Senator
68 Sewall Street, Rm. 507/Augusta, ME 04330-6350

Phone: (207) 622-8414 / Fax: (207) 622-5884
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